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Hello Huaxia Students and Parents,

This Saturday (01/24) our school may not be open due to the weather forecast. Please
check our announcement emails on Friday and Saturday morning. Snow season is
finally coming. Please be safe, relax and have fun, but don’t forget to prepare for the
coming tests.

We have more students’ work on the web. Please continue to visit our students’ project
and writing webpage. http://www.hxsouth.org/Students/EssaysRecommended.aspx.

Chinese New Year celebration party will be held on February 14™. All parents, teachers
and students who are involved are busy preparing for it. Since it's our own party, we
encourage everyone to do what you can to help the preparation. PTA will sell dinner
tickets on January 31th, adult one is $8, child one is $5.

The celebration agenda has a performance show, a New Year dinner, a New Year
movie from China, kids’ activities and a highly-expected magic show. The magician has
been to the White House to give the president a show. His name is John Carlson.
Check his web page: http://www.johnsmagic.com. Of course we also give away prizes.
Please enjoy all of these.

We also have a New Year celebration of wall posters from students. Please make all
kinds of fun posters. Let others enjoy your works.

That's all.

See you at School.

Jason Wang & Cheng Yi
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